
 

March Newsletter  

RRCA Dance Academy 
Education - Experience - Excitement - Excellence. 

 

The students and faculty are excited about our upcoming recital performance, Dance Monopoly, the 

Monroe Edition. We appreciate your continued support. Make-up classes for lost snow days will be 

announced by each teacher. Thank You!         
    Melissa Moore, 

RRCA Dance Director 

 
 

 

Come See THE WATER COOLERS Saturday 

April 2
nd

 at the RRCA. They are a New York-based 

comedy group that uses Broadway talent to deliver 

hilarious songs and sketch comedy about work, life, 

and everything in between.  

 
The RRB is excited to present the production of 

The Wizard of Oz on April 15, 16, and 17. 

Tickets are on sale now! 
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Renovation News! 
 

If you have heard the sound of hammers and saws 

coming from the basement of the theater, you may 

already know about our exciting renovation.      

Garth Slatinsky has been busy building two new 

beautiful spaces in the basement of the Theatre. 

They will be used for music lessons and as extra 

dressing rooms for RRCA productions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders and Notes 
 

 

 Fourth Installment due: March 12th. If 

you marked the automatic charge on your 

enrollment form, the office will process 

your payment during that week. 

 

 Costumes were ordered last month and are 

beginning to arrive. If you have not paid 

your remaining balance, please do so 

immediately. Students will not be allowed 

to take costumes home unless payment has 

been received. 

  

 Important Upcoming Dates:  
 

Recital Photo Day:  Saturday, May 7
 

 

Mandatory Dress Rehearsal: Friday, 

May 20 at 4:30 
 

Recital Performances:  May 21at 6:00 

and May 22
 
at 3:00 

 

 Please make sure you are following the 

dress code. This includes having hair 

secured in a bun. Let me know if you 

have any questions.   

 

 Mark your summer calendar – July 26 at 

the RRCA. We are offering a Master Class 

with Valery Lantratov, Artistic Director of 

the Russian National Ballet Foundation. He 

will teach intermediate and advanced 

classes for Cecchetti levels II and above. 

Look for registration forms soon. 
 

 

 

Think 

Spring! 
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